Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 64 Tuesday, December 3, 2013

College Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on their NAVIANCE account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be
missing a class period, please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend.  J. Phillips
12/5 — Harrisburg Area Community College, 9:00 a.m., Career Center

Attention seniors: The guidance office requires a minimum of 10 days to process your transcript request forms. If

you want your transcripts and recommendations submitted to the colleges you are applying to before the holiday

break the transcript request form must be completed and turned in to the guidance office by Monday, December 9.
Guidance

The Fall Newsletter is now available online at our website. Click on Our Schools, High School and look for the
Related Documents link on the left side of the screen; select Fall Newsletter. If you do not have Internet access and
need a hard copy of the newsletter, please call Mrs. Ridley at 717-560-3097 x3026. Office

Sophomores considering enrolling in the International Baccalaureate program next year--applications are due
December 15 to the IB office. More information and applications are available from Mr. Penner in the IB office,
room 200. L. Penner

ATTENTION ALL WRITERS, PEN PUSHERS AND LITTERATEURS! NOW IS THE TIME FOR YOU TO "TICKLE THE FUNNY
BONE" WITH YOUR SCRIBING GENIUS! Sign up outside room 162 NOW to audition for the AMAZING FOLLIES!
Auditions will be held Tuesday, December 10 and Tuesday, December 17 in room 162 from 2:45 - 4:00. DON'T
FORGET THE COMPLETED APPLICATION AND ORIGINAL SCRIPT! E. Rickert

Freshmen: On Wednesday, December 4™ the cookie dough will be delivered. 5 minutes before the end of 7" period
students who sold cookie dough should come to the cafeteria to pick up their orders. It is important that you plan to
have a ride home so that you can transport your cookie dough order. Class of 2017

If you are interested in a career in education, the Future Teachers Club will be meeting on Wednesday, December
18th at 7:10 AM in room 252. Two former club members and recent graduates will be talking about their
experiences applying to colleges and what you can do to prepare yourself for a major in education. This club meets
outside of the regular club period, so you can participate even if you are already a member of another club. Please
see Mr. Rutledge or Mrs. Smith if you have any questions. T. Rutledge

Attention PAWS Club Members: We will be making posters and also assembling the candy grams after school today,
December 3rd and Thursday December 5th- if you can help please come to the guidance office right after school.
Candy donations and candy canes should be dropped off at Guidance. J. Sergovic

Attention all TSA members. Event sign ups are now available. All members must complete the new sign up form by
visiting the TSA website and following the link on the front page. Anyone with questions about sign up should
contact Mr. Nolt. R. Nolt

MTHS JAZZ BAND AUDITIONS: Any student who is interested in joining the MTHS jazz band is welcome to audition.
The sign-up sheet and audition materials are posted on the bulletin board in the hallway outside of room 139 (across
from the TV studio). Rhythm section auditions will be held on Tuesday, December 10th. Front line auditions will be
held on Thursday, December 12th. If you have any questions contact Mr. Schlosser in room 157.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT 'S A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Frwrest LS (Scrimmage) H HS 4:00




